NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

TO: ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS

This Notice of Cancellation is issued for the procurement of hardware materials under bid no.
B20210085 published on February 14, 2021 under PhilGEPS Reference No. 7471353.

In a letter dated March 1, 2021, the Assistant Provincial Engineer requested the Bids and Awards
Committee for the cancellation of the on-going procurement due to erroneous entry in the
Purchase Request. Same was resolved by the Committee on March 2, 2021 to Declare and Issue
Notice of Cancellation of said Bidding.

For guidance and information of all concerned.

Issued this 2nd day of March, 2021.

Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee

Taqum City, Davan de




